
 

24th of November 2020 

 

Fiji – Terminal Handling Charge (THC) Adjustment 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We are writing to advise you that from 1st of December the Terminal Handling Charge in Fiji will 
increase to the following amounts: 

 

 20’ Dry: FJD $570 
 40’ Dry: FJD $1,140 
 20’ Reefer: FJD $630 
 40’ Reefer: FJD $1,260 
 Breakbulk: FJD $19.90 per revenue ton 

 

Shipments departing on or after 01/12/20 will incur the charges at the new amount. 

 

Over the last several months our network has absorbed increased costs related to biosecurity and 
crew health screening in Fiji. We can no longer continue to absorb the cost increase and therefore will 
adjust our Terminal Handling Charges (THC) to reflect the increased cost of calling Fijian ports. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


